
Coleman Byrnes
Please choose option PL5 for remedying the toxic problem at the site of the defunct Port Angeles
Rayonier Mill . Removal of the residual toxic mill wastes is the only way to protect my community
from their ill effects. It is the only way to protect salmon, orcas and other marine organisms from
contacting these toxins. Removal of these waste materials will also clear ground for the
re-establishment of the Ennis Creek estuary, which is a vital component of any Ennis Creek salmon
restoration plan. Capping the toxic soil, as advocated by PL3, is not a real solution. This option
leaves the Rayonier waste in my community. Toxic soil in not a problem that should be swept under
the rug. Do the right thing! Mandate the removal of the toxins. Choose option PL5. Thank you.
Coleman Byrnes


